
From: Bruce Mcdowel   
Sent: Tuesday, August 23, 2022 8:30 AM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] Requesting a public hearing 
 
Requesting SD PUC to suspend the planned rate increase and hold a public hearing to determine 
whether a rate increase should be allowed for Excel Energy.   
Docket # EL22-017. 
 
Bruce McDowell 

 
Sioux Falls SD 57104       
Email  

 

 




